
November 03, 2021

HOLT SERVICES ON BEHALF OF GREG HELLE
10621 TODD ROAD E
EDGEWOOD WA  98372

RE: Well Decommission Approval for:  SR0266417 - 2902 E Pioneer

Dear Holt Services on behalf of Greg Helle,

Tacoma -Pierce County Health Department has received the well log report for the well decommissioning that occurred 
at the property located at Address 2902 E Pioneer, parcel number 0420264021.

The Health Department has reviewed this informaƟon and has found it to be saƟsfactory. Based on this informaƟon, 
your decommissioning applicaƟon is approved, and your applicaƟon is now closed.

If you have any quesƟons or need assistance please contact me at jbush@tpchd.org or at (253) 649-1805.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Bush, LG, REHS
Environmental Health Specialist III
Drinking Water Program
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